
YOUR VOICE MAKES A DIFFERENCE 
Serve on a State Board or Commission 
 

This project is a joint initiative of the Office of Governor Mark Dayton and Lt. Governor Tina Smith, MN Department of 
Human Rights, Olmstead Implementation Office and Nexus Community Partners, aimed at increasing the diversity of the 
States Boards and Commissions. 

 

 

Connect, engage and participate in the policy decisions that 

impact you by serving on a state board, commission or 

taskforce. Attend an information session to meet others 

who have served, hear about current opportunities and 

learn how to apply. Light refreshments will be provided.  

To request an ADA accommodation, please contact Civic 

Engagement Coordinator Mai Thor at 651.539.1165 or 

mai.thor@state.mn.us at least four business days in 

advance. 

Learn more and register online at 

mn.gov/mdhr 

 

WHEN & WHERE: 
 

All sessions 6-8pm 
 

 Bemidji,  
November 15th 
 

 Duluth,  
November 16th 

 

 Worthington, 
November 29th 

 

 Rochester, 
November 30th 

 

 St. Paul,  
December 6th   

 

 Brooklyn Center,  
December 13th 

 

 St. Cloud,  
December 14th 
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